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Pennsylvania Voice Applauds Governor Shapiro’s Proposal for Fair, Free, and Secure Elec�ons 

HARRISBURG- Today, Governor Josh Shapiro, as part of his 2024-25 budget address, proposed 
including substan�al funding to ensure that our elec�ons will remain secure and to 
communicate accurate informa�on about elec�ons to Pennsylvania voters. If you are covering 
this, please feel free to use the following quote, atributable to Salewa Ogunmefun, Execu�ve 
Director of Pennsylvania Voice. 

“We appreciate that Governor Shapiro recognizes the need to combat elec�on-related 
disinforma�on and make sure that all Pennsylvanians have accurate informa�on about our 
elec�on processes. We look forward to working with him to secure this funding, and to enact 
other meaningful elec�on reforms, including same day voter registra�on, and early in-person 
vo�ng.” 
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